
ENG eligible

[bookmark: _GoBack]As you filed your FAFSA by the March 1st priority deadline *and* you have an “Expected Family Contribution” of $0, you can expect to be awarded an Evergreen Need Grant of $2,700 by the campus Financial Aid Office (FAO). Evergreen Need Grant awards are made by the FAO on a first-come, first-served basis.  The FAO plans to package 2014-15 financial aid for continuing students in May: contact them directly for more information, at finaid@evergreen.edu.

Filed FAFSA/loan eligibility

In addition, graduate students who have completed the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) are also eligible for $20,500 in unsubsidized student loans. Student loans and each student’s total financial aid “package” is administered by the campus Financial Aid Office. If you have any Financial Aid questions about loans, the FAFSA, or general financial aid questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.

No ontime FAFSA (2013-14!)

We were unfortunately unable to consider you for need-based MPA financial aid awards, as there was no on-time FAFSA on file for you (received by the campus Financial Aid Office by 3/1/13).
No FAFSA on file (2014-15)
We understand that, as of 4/21/14, Evergreen had not received your 2014-15 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). This unfortunately makes you ineligible for all MPA financial aid awards with a need component. Due to limited funds, a large pool of financial aid applicants and no FAFSA on file for you, we are not able to offer you an MPA financial aid award for 2014-15. 

We’re sorry that MPA hasn’t been able to offer you financial assistance at this time. Please note that graduate students who complete the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) who have not previously defaulted on a student loan are eligible for $20,500 in unsubsidized student loans. Student loans and each student’s total financial aid “package” is administered by the campus Financial Aid Office. If you have any Financial Aid questions about loans, the FAFSA, or general financial aid questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.

Hearst

Note that our allocation of Hearst Native American Scholarship Funds has not yet been determined, so we have not yet made awards. You will be considered for the Hearst Scholarship after we receive our allocation, which we expect to receive by the end of June.

WS/GA

Note that our program’s use of Graduate Assistantship and Work Study funds has not yet been determined. We expect to award these funds during the summer, and you will be considered at that time.

